From: .

Sent: 21 May 2017 23:50

To: Whittredge, Emily
Subject: Application 2017/0670/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

13A Burghley Road

London

NWS 1UG

Dear Ms Whittredge
Planning Application No 2017/0670/P — 11 Burghley Road, London NW5

We are sending vou these photographs to show you that even at 15:40 we will be losing sunlight into our
bedroom through our french windows and our kitchen. We do not understand how the architect for the
proposed extension can say that “the proposed alterations will have minimal impact on the daylight and
sunlight to 13 Burghley Road.” As you can see, we will be seriously affected if the extension is passed by
Camden Council.

We live in a lower ground flat and what little sunlight we get is of vital importance to us. It will cause
enormous distress if this extension is allowed. T am an artist and T enjoy this period of direct sunlight to
paint next to my french windows.

Yours sincerely
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